INTRODUCING PI1ZZA WEDNESDAY!!

We are excited to announce that we will be selling pizza lunches from
Pizza Factory every Wednesday this year! Each order costs $6 and
includes 2 large slices (Cheese, Pepperoni, Hawaiian, Vegetarian or Vegan
options) packaged in individual boxes that will be delivered directly to
your child in their classroom.

All New Families must register a new account with Munchalunch:

e Go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/LordByng

e C(Click the "Register Here" button. The system will guide you through the process of adding children.

e After adding your child(ren) click the "Order Lunch" button to order. Next time, just click the "Login
here" button to access your account.

e |tisrecommended you sign up to receive a reminder email the day before hot lunch is delivered.

Returning Families will need to update their child’s GRADE and DIVISION

How to order...

e Orders must be placed no later than the Sunday prior to the
scheduled lunch date as per our vendor requirements. Unpaid
orders will be canceled. Make sure you follow the order all the way
to the end to pay!

e Ifyour childis absent on the lunch date, you are welcome to come
and pick up the order near the gym by noon, but the food cannot be
kept for the following day.

e Munchalunch charges the PAC $0.30 per transaction. In order to
save costs to the PAC, you are encouraged to order multiple lunches
at one time. Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS,
however if you need to cancel a lunch (ie. field trip, vacation, etc.)
that you have already paid for, a credit will be carried forward that
you can apply to a future lunch.

First Pizza Lunch will be October 2! Munchalunch is open for ordering and the deadline will
be Sunday, September 29 at midnight.

For any questions or issues ordering, please email lordbyngelementarypac@gmail.com, do
not approach admin or staff.




